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Is Your Foreign National’s Job 'Special' Enough for an H-1B?
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David Jones’ article “Is Your Foreign National’s Job 'Special' Enough for an H-1B?” was featured in

The Business Journals. This article discusses the stricter requirements for H-1B visas and

suggests ways companies can increase their approval.

David provides an explanation of what a specialty occupation is under the U.S. Citizenship and

Immigration Services (USCIS), who qualifies, and how to minimize denials. With the right

preparation, employers can minimize their chances of having an H-1B denied or even receiving a

request for evidence.

To read more, visit The Business Journals.
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